
From: Paul.Scott9@met.police.uk   
Sent: 07 April 2021 09:01 
To: craig.baylis  
Cc: Business Licence  
Subject: RE: Gorillas Technologies Ltd - 20885 
 
Morning Craig, 
 
Thank you for your reply.  
 
I can confirm that representations made by police have now been withdrawn. 
 
Ref: 78/20885. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Paul 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

  

 

From: Craig Baylis  
Sent: 07 April 2021 08:43 
To: Scott Paul - NW-CU  
Cc: business.licence 
Subject: Re: Gorillas Technologies Ltd - 20885 
 
Morning Paul. Happy to accept these conditions. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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